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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Pharmacy Show 2025; Committee opportunity for Independent owners; Our Annual Report – an animated guide.
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			The Pharmacy Show 2025 has now closed for another year, and Community Pharmacy England was pleased to attend as both an exhibitor and a key content partner across both days. Our team spoke with pharmacy owners, team members, and other sector colleagues, sharing updates on our work and hearing your views.

In contributing to a range of sessions, the team outlined Community Pharmacy England’s position on funding, service development, and the future of community pharmacy. Our CEO Janet Morrison appeared on both the opening and closing panels to consider pharmacy’s place in the 10 Year Plan and what the sector might look like in 2035, as well as giving her own keynote speech.

Thank you to everyone who visited us or attended our sessions. It was great to see so much interest in our work and we hope you will continue to feed into this over the coming year.
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			Independent pharmacy owners are invited to express interest in joining our committee. One additional place has been created for owners operating between one and nine pharmacy premises. This forms part of our ongoing work to adjust the committee’s composition and size to better reflect the community pharmacy sector.

Eligible applicants must own or hold significant shares in an independent pharmacy business and be a member or officer of an LPC in England. To apply, complete the expression of interest (EOI) form and submit a supporting statement by Sunday 19th October 2025.

Read full details, including the invitation letter
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			We recently published our 2024/25 Annual Report, giving pharmacy owners a clear overview of the work Community Pharmacy England has done on your behalf over the past year. From funding and services to advocacy and sector support, the report outlines our efforts to champion community pharmacy across England.

📽️ Watch our short summary animation to see how we’ve represented and fought for pharmacy owners throughout the year.

Explore the report
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